From: Antony Needham

To: March, Jemma

Cc: Robertson. Sarah

Subject: RE: Dereham Green Infrastructure Strategy
Date: 23 April 2018 17:04:32

That is really disappointing. | was given assurances that it was unnecessary to update the study.

The hearing is absolutely the wrong place to debate it, it should have been debated when you decided to remove reference
to from the policy. It was initially referenced in the Preferred Direction consultation.

From: March, Jemma <Jemma.March@breckland.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 April 2018 12:58

To: Antony Needham <t.needham@derehamtowncouncil.org>
Cc: Robertson, Sarah <Sarah.Robertson@breckland.gov.uk>
Subject: Dereham Green Infrastructure Strategy

Dear Tony,

With reference to the Dereham Green Infrastructure Study and Implementation Strategy, as explained in the Councils
Hearing Statement, the document requires updating to ensure the relevant and valuable parts of the study are retained and
brought forward. This is likely to be discussed in detail during the hearing session, which will provide the forum to consider
the issues with referring to the document as part of the evidence base. | am unaware of any formal correspondence
regarding whether the study should be updated, however it is clear that the policy context, specific implementation
measures and timescales relate to previous policy and plans, and that the study does not acknowledge proposed
allocations.

| sincerely apologise for the error in stating that the Council commissioned the study, and am prepared to address that
publicly in the hearing session.

| fully understand your concerns and | believe it is likely that the Inspector will not want the work undertaken by the Town
Council on the study to be entirely disregarded. Through discussion there may be a solution that would allow retention of
certain aspects of the study to form part of the evidence base and a programme to update it. | consider the hearing
sessions to be the appropriate forum for this discussion.

Regards,

Jemma March BA(hons), MA, MRTPI | Principal Planning Policy Officer/ Team Leader
Breckland District Council

DDI: 01362 656239 Mobile: 07901 864642

Email: jemma.march@capita.co.uk
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE

Commercial in Confidence
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail are confidential, represent only the views of the sender
expressed
to the intended recipient and are not intended to impose any legal obligation upon Breckland Council.

If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to notify the sender and delete the message as soon as possible.
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